
SHINING LIGHT FOUNDATION

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD: Wednesday, December 12, 2018, at 6:00 pm
LOCATION: 203 Waterside Dr., Lafayette, LA 70503

ATTENDEES:
Dr. Carolyn French, President                                                                Cheryl Evans
Cynthia Dauphin, Vice President                                                            Sandra Wilcox
Bruce Snow, Treasurer                                                                           Dr. Don Ennis
Mildred Baker, Secretary                                                                        Kerry Douglas
Perry Scotola, Parliamentarian                                                              John Broussard
Lana Swanwick, Hospitality

Guests:                     Marietta and Gaylyn LaBauve
                                 Frances and Buddy Van Wyck

Our guests were welcomed to our annual Christmas meeting/party combined.

Bruce advised our current treasurer’s report is on our website.
A donation in amount of $100.00 was received from Mr. And Mrs. LaBauve.

New Business
Applications
Requests from Truman Early Childhood Education center for the following 2 students for field trip 
February 4, 2019 to Stephen Fife concert at a cost of $10.00 each:

                Christian Smith
                Peyton Lanclos

On motion of John, seconded by Bruce, requests approved.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 6:00 pm at 203 Waterside Dr.


